
To the Planning Officer for application 2025/1375/P. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing as a Camden resident and frequent visitor to Dartmouth Park Road. 
 
I am concerned that the tall proportions of the proposed Lamorna site development is 
at odds with the broad-faced villas on Dartmouth Park Road, the height is particularly 
overbearing to the south (overlooking Chetwynd Villas), and the development is too 
dense for the local urban fabric. 
 


